

ALEXANDER B. GRANNIS, Chairman

June 25, 2009

Donald Csaposs Town of Guilderland Town Hall PO Box 339 Guilderland, New York 12084

Re: McKownville and Curry Road Storm Sewer System; Town of Guilderland Storm Sewers

Dear Mr. Csaposs:

Thank you for submitting your projects to the New York State Recovery Cabinet. Getting the funds provided by the American Recovery and Reinvestment Act of 2009 (ARRA) into the economy is one of the highest priorities of the Paterson administration. The Recovery Cabinet has forwarded your project requests to the Environmental Facilities Corporation (EFC) for consideration. EFC provides low-cost capital and expert technical assistance to municipalities, businesses and State agencies for environmental projects in New York State through the State Revolving Fund.

Each year, EFC asks communities to submit projects for consideration to receive low-cost financing. These projects are summarized on an annual Intended Use Plan (IUP). We have reviewed the projects you submitted to the Recovery Cabinet. Based on the brief description provided, it is not clear whether your projects may be eligible for EFC financing. Your projects need to be listed on the IUP to be considered for financing. Please find the IUP Listing Form on our website at www.nysefc.org/recovery. When your projects are listed on our IUP, they will receive consideration for financing during Federal Fiscal Year 2010.

We look forward to hearing from you about financing your water quality projects. If you have any questions, please contact David Morseman at 1-800-882-9721 or email your request to Morseman@nysefc.org.

Sincerely,

David Bradley

Deputy Director of Program Management

DSB:KAB Cc: T. Gilchrist